
From: Planning Inbox (FODDC) <Planning@fdean.gov.uk>
Sent: 19 Oct 2023 02:16:18
To: FODDCPlanningAdmin.DMS@220ICT.NET
Cc: 
Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation: P1378/23/TCA agreement to an extension of time for West Dean 
Parish Council to provide their consultation response 
Attachments: 

Planning Support Team (FODDC) 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Stuart Payne <Stuart.Payne@fdean.gov.uk> 
Sent: 19 October 2023 14:11 
To: Planning Inbox (FODDC) <Planning@fdean.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation: P1378/23/TCA 

Hi 

Please can the e-mail correspondence below, regarding an agreement to an extension of time for West Dean Parish Council to provide their 
consultation response in respect of planning application number P1378/23/TCA, be uploaded to IDOX/UNIFORM. 

Many thanks 

Stuart Payne 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Stuart Payne <Stuart.Payne@fdean.gov.uk> 
Sent: 19 October 2023 14:09 
To: 'clerk@westdeanpc.org.uk' <clerk@westdeanpc.org.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation: P1378/23/TCA 

Kim 

I can confirm that the deadline for West Dean Parish Council to submit their consultation response in respect of planning application number 
P1378/23/TCA, can be extended until the 9th November 2023 as requested. 

Kind regards 

Stuart Payne 

-----Original Message----- 
From: clerk@westdeanpc.org.uk <clerk@westdeanpc.org.uk> 
Sent: 18 October 2023 15:38 
To: Stuart Payne <Stuart.Payne@fdean.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation: P1378/23/TCA 

Hi Stuart 

Can I request an extension to the time for responding to the application as the West Dean Planning Committee does not meet until 5pm on 7th 
November, so an additional day or two would be appreciated. 
Regards 
Kim 

-----Original Message----- 
From: DoNotReply@fdean.gov.uk <DoNotReply@fdean.gov.uk> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 3:17 PM 
To: admin@westdeanpc.org.uk 
Subject: Planning Application Consultation: P1378/23/TCA 

 Please see attached document 
Publica is a company wholly owned by Cotswold District Council, Forest of Dean District Council, West Oxfordshire District Council and 
Cheltenham Borough Council to deliver local services on their behalf. 



The content of this email and any related emails do not constitute a legally binding agreement and we do not accept service of court proceedings 
or any other formal notices by email unless specifically agreed by us in writing. 

Recipients should be aware that all e-mails and attachments sent and received by Publica on behalf of West Oxfordshire, Cotswold and/or Forest 
of Dean District Council may be accessible to others in the Council for business or litigation purposes, and/or disclosed to a third party under the 
Freedom of Information or Data Protection Legislation. 


